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The Clarendon Hills Police Department is submitting it's 2019 In-Car Camera Report as required by the 
grant: Camera Grant FY19 Report.  
 
The Clarendon Hills Police Department purchased 4 in-car cameras from Martel Electronics using 2019 
Camera Grant funds. These in-car camera systems were installed in four of our department police squads 
by department personnel.  Two units were installed in January 2019 and two units were installed in June 
2019. 
 
The four cameras were installed in the following squad cars:  
 
2015 Chevy Caprice (1 unit), 2017 Chevy Tahoe (1 unit), 2018 Ford Explorer (1 unit), 2018 Ford 
Explorer (1 unit)  
 
The Clarendon Hills Police Department has established Policy 446 Mobile Audio/Video System (MAV) 
which states that Supervisors may review MAV recordings in the following situations.  
 

• Investigating a specific act of officer conduct 
• To assess officer performance 
• To assess proper functioning of the MAV system 
• To assess training value 
• In the case of an official investigation such as a personal complaint, administrative 

inquiry of a criminal investigation.  
• For court purposes. 

 
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
Paul Dalen 
Chief of Police 
Clarendon Hills Police Department 
448 Park Ave. 
Clarendon Hills, IL 60514 
630-286-5468 
pdalen@clarendonhills.us 
 
 
 




